
We hope everyone has had a wonderful week back after the break and is looking 
forward to another enjoyable half term.  I am excited to see what Spring 2 

brings and as always, we will keep you updated with our goings on via these weekly 
newsletters, Spider messaging and the school website and X accounts. Have a 
wonderful weekend.
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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Jack-John L Gray J Tristan R Oscar H Jack B Harrison B Melody E Freddie HT Oliver D

FOCUS ON - YEAR 3

This year we are 
theming the day 
around famous Heroes 
and Villains from 
children’s stories. Do 
you see yourself as a 

‘Supertato’ or a budding ‘Iguana Boy’? 
Maybe you want to play villain for the day- 
Perhaps you could be ‘The Warden’ (Holes) or 
a ‘Ms Trunchbull’?
  
If anyone would like to come into their 
child’s class during this special day to 
read to the children - perhaps we have 
some real life heroes who would like to read to our children (Dressing up is 
optional!) Please could you email admin@wimboldsley.cheshire.sch.uk, this will 
be sent onto Mrs Hazeldine to arrange a mutually convenient time to come in.
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This term has been full of exciting learning 
experiences! In English, we have enjoyed 
writing diaries inspired by the book Stone 
Age Boy, using our imaginations to bring 
history to life. In Maths, we’ve tackled 
measurements, focusing on perimeter 
and length, and have become confident 
in measuring and calculating. Our science 
investigations into how shadows are 
formed have sparked curiosity, as we 
explored how they change throughout the 
day. In History, we’ve immersed ourselves 
in the Iron Age and Bronze Age, becoming 
true experts on these fascinating 
periods. Our My Happy Minds sessions 
have helped us develop an 'attitude 
for gratitude,' focusing on mindfulness 
and positive thinking. In Art, we have 
had the opportunity to experiment 
with watercolours, learning how to mix 
different colours and capture the light 
and dark parts of objects. This term has 
been filled with creativity, discovery, and 
growth. We are proud of how much we 
have achieved, and can’t wait to continue 
our journey of learning.

PTA meeting 
Friday 7th at 9am in Conker class - be mindful of drop off - arrive 

at 8.45am if possible!

WELCOME
Please join us 
in extending 
a warm 
welcome to 
Mrs Thornhill 
who has joined 
us to teach 
alongside 
Mrs Whiston 
(who is still on 
secondment at 
HIghfields) in 
Acorn Class.

Wimboldsley is MyHappyMind Famous!
Click on the link below to see the video created at the 

myHappymind HQ all about how we celebrate and 
explore our minds at Wimboldsley.

https://myhappymind.lpages.co/myhappymind-wimboldsley-
primary-school/

TRAINING INSET DAY
Wimboldsley staff took part in a day of training on Monday 
along with staff from all other nine schools in our Concordia 

Academy Trust. Trauma Informed Schools delivered an 
extremely informative day of learning that inspired and 

educated all staff.




